                                                                                                                                               October 27, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Hello! The children have been “Busy Bees” all week. Please take time to look over your child’s work in his/her Thursday folder.
It was wonderful to meet with all of you and share your child’s progress! I am very proud of how hard the children are working on their reading, math and writing skills. Please continue to work with your child on his/her reading, writing and math facts for continued success. Thanks for your help and support!
We will begin “Sight Word Stars” on Monday, October 31st.  Your child is welcome to return list 1 when he/she is able to read all of the words fluently. Your child will then be asked to read the list to me. If your child is able to read the word list, he/she will add a sticker to his/her progress chart. Please, only 1 list each day! As an added incentive, your child can earn the following prizes with these lists: 

“Good Luck”!!
List 1: sticker

       3: pencil
       7: fruit snack
       9: sugarless gum

     13: book
     15: Sight word star glasses
*Sight Word Stars will end on Friday, December 16th.
*Please take the time to help your child learn each list!

*Thanks for your help and cooperation in helping your child have a very successful first 
grade year!

 Homework: Spelling #9 and 3-Minute Math Timed Test Practice Sheet are due before or by next Thursday. Some children are not returning their homework... All children are to complete all activities! Thanks so much!!
Halloween Celebration will begin tomorrow after recess (ll:50).  Please do not send your child dressed to school. The children should bring their costumes to school (no face painting). Children will put on their costumes and I will take a class picture.  After picture the children will have their snacks and go to Exploratory from 1:00-1:45.  We will then leave for our school-wide Halloween Walk on Gayle’s Trial at 2:00. Parents may watch the parade along Gayle’s Trail or walk with our class. After our Halloween Walk, the children are welcome to come back and stay until the end of the day, or parents are welcome to sign their children out (in our classrooms) and take them home. Please have the party items to school by 8:30 tomorrow.  A special thank you to the following children for bringing treats: Please plan for 20 children! 
* Rylyn: Individual bags of popcorn
* Blayk: Apples & caramel dipping sauce
* Sequoia: Rice Krispie treats
* Annabelle: Juice boxes

* Trevor: Holiday plates/napkins

F.Y.I:
*November Book Order is due Friday, November 4th.
Have A Wonderful Halloween Weekend!!!

                                                                       Happy Halloween!
